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We want to wish all our skating families a Happy 

New Year and we hope that everyone is staying 

safe and healthy through these uncertain times.  

The Orillia FSC continues to monitor the provincial 

guidelines regarding our skating 

restrictions.  Please monitor your emails and social 

media for updates regarding our return to skating. 
  

 

facebook.com/OrilliaFigureSkatingClub/ 
@OrilliaFigureSkatingClub 

 

 

 

 

GAS FOR A YEAR! 
 

 

The Orillia Figure Skating Club would like to 
congratulate our 2021 Gas for a Year grand prize 

winner Mike Smiley.   
The grand prize draw was held at Rotary Place 

Arena on December 16th, 2021. The 
generous support of our skating families, alumni 
and community partners helped make our 4th 
annual GAS FOR A YEAR fundraiser the most 

successful yet, raising over $8500! 
These funds will be used to help cover our ice 

costs, and to keep registration fees manageable 
for our skaters.  

The Orillia Figure Skating Club would also like to 
thank everyone who bought a ticket and all those 

who helped organize this fundraiser. Your 
continued support is greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

     Dates to Remember   
 

January 

Mon. Jan 3rd                *First day back to Skating 
 
 

 

 

 

Jan. 14th -16th -Lake Simcoe Skate – Keswick 

 *CANCELLED* 
 

Jan. 21st -23rd -Milton Winter Skate – Milton 

 *CANCELLED*   

Jan. 28th-30th -Skokie Skate – Huntsville 

 *CANCELLED* 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

February  

Thur. Feb 3rd -TEST Day* 

 *CANCELLED* 

Feb. 11th-13th -Star 1-4 - Orono 

Feb. 18th-20th -Super Series – London 
 

 
 

 

 

Mon. Feb 21st - NO SKATING 

 

 

 
 

Feb. 25th-27th -Super Series KIS - Keswick  

 



 

BINGO 

 

Bingo is one of the Club commitments for this season.  

We are very appreciative of our volunteers but still need 

some volunteers for our scheduled bingo games this 

season. Thank you to all parents who have already  

signed up for Bingo.   

Below are upcoming dates: 

 

Sat. Jan 29th  2022 (1 spot open) 
Wed. Feb 16th 2022 (2 spots open) 

Fri. Mar 4th  2022 (3 spots open) 
 

Bingo is located at 215 Mississaga St. E. (upstairs at 

the Royal Canadian Legion).  Please arrive at 5:15 pm.  

If you are interested in helping, please contact  

Amy at   ofscbingo@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   
 

DAN and SOPHIA  

            Qualify for Nationals!  

 
Best of luck to Sophia Gover and Daniel Patriquin 

as they prepare to compete at the National Figure 

Skating Championships being held in 

Ottawa.  Sophia and Dan will be competing on 

January 10th  and 11th,2022  in the Junior 

Competitive Dance Event. 

 

 

       

 
 

 
 

 

JANUARY SKATER  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

Anastasia Baillie is 14 years old and skates on  

the Gold session at the Orillia Figure Skating 

Club.  Anastasia has completed her Gold Skills,  

is working on her Star 8 freeskate, her last Gold 

dance, and her Star 7 Artistic test.  She skates on the 

Orillia FSC enhancement team and is coached by 

Tracey Zwiers.  Outside of skating Anastasia enjoys 

dancing, painting, reading and is a young 

entrepreneur. 

 

 

 

 

 



   

Holiday Gala Night Pictures 
          

             
 

        
 

          
 

     

 
 

 
 
  
 

 

 

Please remember to like us and share our post on Facebook (Orillia Figure Skating Club) 

 



  

Holiday Gala Night Pictures  
             

                      
 

             
  

                                         
 

                              

 
 

 
 
  
 

 

 

Please remember to like us and share our post on Facebook (Orillia Figure Skating Club) 

 


